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This bill is just another tax for the sake of creating a tax. This effort has no clear 

purpose and does not, in any way, serve the interests of the people of Oregon. In 

short, it is another attempt at extortion under the title of "tax", where the money 

collected is funneled to a dark place with no oversight or accountability. Such 

activities, as has recently been proven by D.O.G.E., are often a cover for grift and flat 

out theft of those funds. 

 

Oregon is already one of the highest taxed states in the nation, yet we still finish near 

the bottom of every notable metric. Oregon does not need more money, Oregon 

needs proficient management of resources.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely; 

Jake MacIntyre 


